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From: Carroll, John
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/12/2013 5:47:25 PM
Subject: FW: RTF Interim Update Report

Attachments: Regulatory Review Task Force -- Interim Update - 2.docx

FYI

Task Force interim report attached. 
-John

From: Mark Lutz [mailto:mark@virtualfactory.com]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 8:33 AM
To: Pitts, Ted
Cc: Carroll, John
Subject: RTF Interim Update Report

Ted and John,

Attached are two revised versions of the RTF Interim Report. The versions are the same, with the exception of the fact that 
the second version (titled "RED") has the significant edits highlighted in RED. So if you want to easily see what has been 
added or significantly modified since the first draft, look over this version. The other attached copy (titled "2") is exactly the 
same only with the RED text converted back to black. BTW, the primary changes to the report are:
* Added in some Task Force process data, i.e. Town Hall meeting attendance, etc.
* Re-worded the Regulatory Content and Process sections to reflect the fact that all of the items mentioned in this Interim
Update Report are only "Suggestions" and are not yet "Potential Recommendations." (This takes Dana Beach's suggestions 
into account. He was the only person that gave substantive comments on the first draft.)

Let me know if you have any questions. If not, feel free to submit the version titled "2" to the Governor for her review in
advance of our meeting at 11:30am on Wednesday.

Mark

Mark Lutz
Mt. Pleasant, SC
617-413-5090 (cell)
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